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ENROLMENTS 2024
Calling all Sibling Applications

We will soon be commencing our interview process for students commencing in 2024. If you have
a child you would like to enrol for 2024,  please visit our website
www.thac.nsw.edu.au/content/applying-now and complete the application form to ensure you
have sibling priority. Positions cannot be guaranteed unless an application has been submitted.

Our Year 7 2024 Interviews will commence in early Term 3 so please get your application in as
soon as possible.

If you have any questions regarding the enrolments process please contact our office on 9608
0033 and speak to Marissa Poll (Junior School) or Amanda Low (Senior School).
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